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April 2011 

 

BF Power Vac is honored for Outstanding Safety as NADCA Announces Winners of the 

2010 Safety Awards  

 

(Washington, D.C.) BF Power Vac of Kennewick, Washington was awarded the 

Outstanding Safety Award from NADCA -The HVAC Inspection, Maintenance and 

Restoration Association.  BF Power Vac has received the Safety Award every year since 

2004 and has qualified and been awarded the Outstanding Safety Award each year since 

2007.  Safety is a top concern for any business, which is why NADCA recognizes 

member companies that demonstrate the ability to run safe operations. Each year, 

NADCA presents the Safety Awards to members that have applied for the program and 

met its standards, which are based on OSHA guidelines.  

 

This year, 65 NADCA member companies, are being honored as winners of the 2010 

Safety Awards. Out of these 65 companies, 40 qualified for the Outstanding Safety 

Award, which is given to members that have met the guidelines of the program for three 

or more consecutive years.   

 

Matt Mongiello, chairman of NADCA’s Education & Safety Committee, said, “The 

success of a company depends not only on production and sales, but also how safely each 

job is performed. There is no job so important – nor any service so urgent – that we 

cannot make time to work safely. 

 

“Establishment of a safe environment is the shared responsibility between a contractor 

and its employees at all levels of an organization. Achieving the goal of accident 

prevention and health preservation is an admirable feat and shows the commitment of a 
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company dedicated to excellence,” added Mongiello, of Interior Maintenance Company 

in Lansdowne, Pa. 

 

The requirements for NADCA’s Safety Awards are based on standards from the 

Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). In order to complete the Safety 

Awards Application, a company must maintain an OSHA #300A Log in accordance with 

record keeping requirements under the Occupational Safety and Health Act of 1970.  

 

The National Air Duct Cleaners Association created the NADCA Safety Awards 

Program to recognize those companies that have sustained superior employee safety and 

health program results. The NADCA Safety Awards Program is offered every year.  

 

 


